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25th March 2024 

  
 
 

Year 2 Trip to Horizon 22 and the River Thames 

 

 
  

Dear Parents/Carers,   
   
We are excited to share that Year 2 are going to be visiting Horizon 22 and the River 
Thames next half term. Horizon 22 is one of the highest viewing platforms in central London, 
which will allow children the opportunity to view their city and the River Thames from 
above. This visit will be a great opportunity to consolidate our topic of rivers in geography, 
as well as making links with history. 
   

The dates of this trip will be:   
  

Beeches class – Tuesday 7th May 

Poplars class – Thursday 9th May 

   
We will be leaving school after morning registration, and we will be back at school before 
the end of the school day.  

 

Children in both classes will need a packed lunch and water for this trip. If you would like to 

order a packed lunch with the school kitchen for this trip, please complete this form by 

midday on Friday 26th April.  
 
On the day of their trip please ensure children are wearing appropriate clothing, e.g., 
waterproof jacket, sunhat. 
 
We are always grateful for support on our trips but only have a limited number of spaces on 
this one. If you can support, please email hpcontact@hornpark.compassps.uk or let your 
child’s class teacher know and we will confirm volunteers as soon as possible.  
 
Kind regards,   
 
 
Miss Lazell, Mr Turner and Miss Osbourne 
  

 

https://forms.office.com/e/kZMhLhw1rC
mailto:hpcontact@hornpark.compassps.uk

